
 

HAPPY TEACHERS DAY!!! 
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“Teaching is a profession that teaches all 

other professions” 

With this quote on our minds we started our Teacher’s day celebrations on the 

14th of September at 11.00 AM in the Auditorium of LIBA.  

The speeches 

On assembling in the auditorium, the MC began the program by welcoming everybody and 

calling on stage, Father Christie, Anthuvan Sir and Revathi Mam. All of them shared their 

journey on becoming a teacher and cited profound memories in their teaching profession.  

 

 

 



Lighting the Lamp 

Teachers are the ones who dispel darkness from us and brighten our lives. So the traditional 

lamp was lit by Fr. Christie, Fr. Maria Wenisch, Revathi mam and as student co-ordinators 

the lamp was lit by Karthik Kumar from F16 and Abinaya from F17. 

 

 

The performance 

After the enlightening speech, it was time for the musical performance by F17, which included 

proficient musicians and singers like Jeffrey and Rahul Rayer. This performance was a fusion 

of English songs which were dedicated to teachers. 

 

 



The dedication video 
After igniting a spark in the hearts of all our beloved teachers then came the dedication video 

which got all of us emotional. The video comprised of pictures of all the teachers from when 

they started their teaching profession and there was a dedication from the students of F17s 

as well as the F16s batch about how teachers helped moulding their career. The alumni of 

LIBA also made a dedication video wherein they shared their memories with teachers and the 

importance of their words and how that enhanced their lives. 

 

The cake cutting 

A special occasion or celebration cannot conclude without a beautiful cake. A small cake 

makes any event more interesting and spreads happiness everywhere and enthusiasm of any 

occasion gets doubled if it includes a cake symbolizing thanksgiving. Hence we had all our 

teachers cut the cake and made sure each of them had a piece of it. The students were 

provided with sweets and snacks as well. 

 



The Gifts 

All the teaching and non-teaching staff were presented with a special card and a memento as 

a token of our love and gratitude. 

After this Jenifer Romina, the MC brought the event to a close by thanking all those present. 

The entire event was organized by the ‘360°-Student affairs committee’ of LIBA. 

 

 

 


